
 

 

Commitment to public    safety 
 

We are committed to controlling risks, to which members of the public may be 

exposed, as a direct result of our operating activities. This commitment extends to all 

passengers, visitors to Group premises and those who may be affected by the way we 

conduct our business. Our operating companies are required to implement 

appropriate procedures and suitable arrangements to ensure this commitment. 

 
Responsibility for risk assessment and the implementation of effective monitoring 

arrangements to meet this commitment rests with the managing director at each 

operating company. This policy is monitored to ensure that the objectives remain 

valid and are met and will be reviewed at least annually or more frequently in the light 

of legislative or organisational changes. 

 


